
  

  

 

                              

                                           Captain Ray Shubert 

                     Photo is from the Tale of The Golden Tail, circa 1980 

 

The sad news that former Continental pilot Captain Ray Shubert has taken his last flight West was just received from Golden 

Eagles member Captain Jim Hughbanks. Apparently Ray had been ill for some time and succumbed from a brain aneurysm 

experienced in his sleep on March 8, 2020. 

 



 

There have been no announcements of services, but any further details will be provided as they are received.  

 

The Golden Eagles sends its` condolences to Ray`s family and wishes them peace and comfort during this difficult time. Rest in 

peace Captain, and God speed on your final flight West. 

 

 

  

 

 

Dave Newell 

Golden Eagles EVP/Email Coordinator 

Davebnewell@gmail.com 
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